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Date:  Thursday 19th March 2020 

Dear Parents and  Carers, 

We have given your child one of our school laptops for use at home when the school 
is closed. 

Please connect it to your wifi at home and make sure they can access the internet. 

This laptop can stay at your home until school opens again.  Please look after it.  

It is not a toy and it is not for use by the adults in the house. 

If you have more than one child at William Davies Primary School you must make 
sure that all the children have equal access to the laptop so they can complete the 
Home Learning. 

Activities for Home Learning will be available on our school website from Tuesday 
24th March.  I will send a text when they are available. 

www.williamdavies.newham.sch.uk 

Your child will need support to access the wifi, the website and understand the 
learning that is provided. 

Please let us know, tomorrow (Friday) if you are having difficulty accessing the 
internet on the laptop. 

Yours sincerely 

Ms. Norris 

Headteacher 

 

 

mailto:info@williamdavies.newham.sch.uk
http://www.williamdavies.newham.sch.uk/
http://www.williamdavies.newham.sch.uk/

